
Please be aware that Poor Landlords like myself here in Bend OR are being vilified and our rights denied to own a 
home and rent it out. It is our livelihood and we can not afford to forgive debts or lose our salary just like all of 

you there in the Salem legislature have continued to received a paycheck since March 2020; we too require a 

wage to survive. How would you feel if you had to pay all your monthly salary to those in need. It is the same 

with us. We require the rent money to live and survive. We offer a service to those who are unable to obtain a 

home. Anna M. Menanno   
Stop the unfair legal punishment towards hardworking landlords who; thank God, offer housing to those who do not 
have it! 
Sincerely, 
 

 


